
The Agency has paid another Beneficiary of funds from the IPARD Program 
under the third Public Call (01/2011)  

 
Following the successful implementation of the approved investment, another 
Beneficiary has been reimbursed from the EU funds for rural development. 
 

 
 
 
The Agency for Financial Support of the Agriculture and Rural Development under 
the third Public Call (01/2011) has paid 397.965,50 denars to the Beneficiary IF 
Mitko Agrar from Vasilevo for reconstruction of orchards.  
 
Out of the totally paid funds, 298.474,00 denars are funds from the EU Budget and 
99.491,50 denars are funds from the national budget. 
 

 
 
 
 

 


